
 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
The 2017 Art Projects for Schools (APFS), Christmas Card project is upon us again! 
 
Over the next few weeks, each class will undertake an artist project to design a Christmas card. Each will have a 
'unique’ order number sticker on the back and will be sent home with your child BEFORE 1/2 TERM. Extra order 
stickers will be held in class, so please ask if you need one for siblings.  
Please ensure order labels are FULLY COMPLETE. 
 
The new online system guideline dates are as follows… 
 
31st October Artwork must be returned to class teachers for scanning. The online shop can only be 

accessed once the artwork has been scanned. 
 
9th November Scanned artwork returned to class teachers to send home with children. Parents to 

place orders online. Any queries regarding order processing should be directed to 
APFS helpline 0800 027 1939 

 
15th November  FINAL ONLINE ORDER DEADLINE   
 
 
24th November  Printed Christmas cards to arrive and class teachers to send home with children. 
 
 
 
 
Many Thanks 
Lisa Ormston and Helen Smith 
PTFA 
 
 

 


